To all my colleagues at Mt. Auburn Hospital:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting [date], my podiatry office will be closed to non-emergency and non-essential visits. I will continue to see ANYONE with an infection, open wound, injury, fracture, or pain of any kind. Please continue to call if, unfortunately, one of these or other situations arise for a patient of yours, and my staff will arrange for them to come in to be seen by me. For those with non-essential visits, such as regular diabetes and vascular checks, fungal nails, and other non-painful, non-threatening issues, we are booking into the first week of May and will be happy to accommodate your patients then.

I also am now set up to do online and telephone consults, including viewing pictures of any issue your patients may have. Please have your patients call my office and this can be arranged through my staff.

We are doing this for the safety of all—our patients and my staff. Isolation is the best tool we have to fight this horrible pandemic.

Again, please have your patients or staff call with any issues or questions—we WILL find the best course for anyone in need of care and pain relief.

Thank you, as always, for the trust and referrals to me and my office. Please take care of yourselves, and stay safe and healthy.

David B. Alper, DPM


